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Blessed couples at a special seminar for newly blessed couples in the Democratic Republic of the Congo, 

participating in various programs to help them with establishing true families 

 

FFWPU Democratic Republic of the Congo conducted a special seminar for newlywed blessed couples at 

Kinshasa Church, in the capital city, on the theme, "Blessed Family Life." It focused on the significance 

of the 40-day separation period following the Blessing, and the correct attitude for experiencing this 

sacred time. Many newly blessed couples from the Kinshasa region participated in the seminar, taking the 

opportunity to make a pledge for a fresh start as blessed families. 

 

The instructors emphasized that the 40-day separation is not merely a period of abstinence, but a sacred 

journey in which couples sanctify themselves before Heaven and learn to love each other deeply through 

mutual understanding. 

 

Continental Director Jean-Pierre Kadima attended the seminar and delivered words of encouragement, 

stressing that "the 40-day separation is the first step and a crucial process in creating true families." He 

also noted, "During this period, husbands and wives become one and fully inherit Heaven's blessing." He 

urged, "This sacred time should be spent with sincerity and devotion every moment, modeling the life of 

True Parents." 

 

The Democratic Republic of Congo Family Federation plans to continue with various educational 

programs to help blessed families grow steadily in their faith. 

 


